Weight Loss Research Study
Be part of an important nutrition & exercise research study

Are you between 19 and 35 years of age?

Do you want to change your eating and exercise habits in order to lose weight?

If you answered YES to these questions, you may be eligible to participate in 

nutrition & exercise research study.

The purpose of this research study is to determine the effectiveness of a 1 – year medically approved diet and exercise program for weight loss. Benefits include a comprehensive medical evaluation and nutrition and exercise counseling. Participants will also receive monetary compensation for participation and parking vouchers for the clinic parking lot. No medications will be given.
Adults between 19 and 35 years of age are eligible.

This study is being conducted by the Weight Loss & Prevention Clinic in the Department of Health & Nutrition at State University.

Please contact Dr. Richard Simmons at simrich@auburn.edu or (555) 555-5555 for more information.
